
Dear Chair Wagner and Committee members:
     I am writing to express my hope that you will support SB 857.  This bill can help to protect our riparian areas and their important 
wildlife functions, while it also protects the safety of  nonintrusive recreational uses of the Willamette River.
     Best wishes,
     Carol M. Rose


